August 19, 2024

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back to another exciting school year at William Land! We want to
extend a warm welcome to both returning families and those who are new to our
community.

At the heart of our school's success is the active involvement of parents like you.
With your participation in PTA activities and volunteering efforts last year, we
were able to achieve a landmark year in fundraising, provide extra school supply
budgets for our classrooms, bring in a special art experience for the students in
partnership with the Crocker Art Museum and upgrade the teachers lounge. This
is all in addition to the programs and activities we normally fund each year. Our
success would not be possible without you!

This year, we invite each of you to consider becoming more involved in our school
community. Whether you have an hour to spare or can commit to a larger role,
your contributions make a big impact. Our teachers, staff and students all benefit
from your efforts, and the sense of community you'll gain from getting to know
fellow parents and learning more about your child's educational environment will
make your experience at William Land all the richer. We look forward to your
ideas, enthusiasm and community.

Together, let's make this school year the best one yet!
Warm regards,

Your PTA Executive Board



